
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 

From: Growing Science 

200 King street North 

N2J 4Z4, Waterloo, Ontario, 

Canada, Tel: 519-900-1541 

Date: April, 17, 2021 

 

 

 
Dear Dhian Tyas Untari 

 

I would like to confirm that your paper entitled “Integration of supply chain management to business 

performance and business competitiveness of food micro industry” with Budi Satria has been 

accepted for publication on Uncertain Supply Chain Management, An international journal. 

 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Seyed Jafar Sadjadi 

Growing Science 


